
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
17 May 2016 
 
 
Chelsea D 
Fyi-request-3754-065e1434@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 
 
Dear Chelsea D, 
 
Request for Information 
 
I refer to your application email received at Police on 14 March 2016 
requesting information about Drug operations in Canterbury in 2016. 
 
Your request has been declined under the Official Information Act 1982; 
 

• Section 18(f) Official Information Act 1982 - that the information 
requested cannot be made available without substantial collation or 
research 

 
If Police were to complete you request, due to the amount of investigation and 
time involved in collating the information your request, then a fee would be 
charged for the service in accordance with Section 15 Official Information Act 
1982. 
 
Please note: Requests can be emailed to us at 
Canterbury.FMC@Police.govt.nz 
 
If you are not satisfied with my response to your request you have the right to 
complain to the Office of the Ombudsman and seek an investigation and 
review of my decision. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
P Cross 
File Coordinator 
Privacy and Official Information Requests 
Canterbury District Headquarters 
New Zealand Police 
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